OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 47 Liverpool Street Hobart [GPO Box 308] HOBART TAS 7001

Phone (03) 6230 2111 Fax (03) 6230 2117

A18/37492 Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Enquiries:



8 March 2018

Ms B Clarkson Secretary Firestick Estate Inc. secretary@firestickestate.com

Dear Ms Clarkson

I refer to your letter dated 12 February 2018 to Governor-General, His Excellency General the Honourable Sir Peter Cosgrove AK MC (Retd) and confirm that a copy forwarded by you to Commissioner Hine has been received.

Yours sincerely

S C Biggs

STAFF OFFICER